
From: Polley, Linda <lpolley@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 8:09 PM 

To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 7 Ridgeway Street, Ann Arbor 48104 

 
Dear Jon and members of the Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals,    
 
I am the homeowner at 12 Ridgeway Street W and I am writing to express my strong opposition to the 

request to reduce setbacks at 7 Ridgeway St W which would allow for construction of a larger home.  As you 

know, Ridgeway is a very narrow and steeply sloped street which borders the Nichols Arboretum. The 

proposed setback changes will greatly increase congestion and will negatively impact the privacy, light, and 

views of the 5 homes which surround the lot. I strongly urge you to deny this request and uphold the current 

zoning and setbacks.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
Linda S. Polley  
12 Ridgeway Street  
Ann Arbor, MI  

********************************************************** 

Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive 

issues  
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